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Overview:
The Asana Club, in collaboration with the Red Cross, successfully organized a blood donation camp
on campus today, 1st September 2025. The event received strong participation from students, staff,
and community members who came forward to contribute to a life-saving cause. This initiative
reinforced the spirit of social responsibility and unity within the campus. Dr. K.L. Narayana, Director of
ICFAITECH, along with other faculty members, actively participated.

Objectives:
Promote Blood Donation: The camp encouraged individuals to donate blood, supporting the critical
need for blood in hospitals and health centers.

Spread Awareness:
Through informational sessions and one-on-one conversations, the Red Cross helped educate
participants on the benefits of regular blood donation, including its role in saving lives during
emergencies.



Ensure Donor Safety and Comfort:
Every donor went through a health check to ensure they met eligibility criteria, and trained Red Cross
staff managed the process to ensure a safe and smooth experience.

Strengthen Campus Community:
The event encouraged a shared sense of purpose, with both students and staff volunteering to help
and showing commitment to a cause that benefits the wider community

Highlights:
Health Screenings: 
Each donor underwent a health screening, including a check of their vital signs and hemoglobin
levels, ensuring they were fit to donate.



Volunteer Support: 
Asana Club volunteers assisted with organizing the event, helping donors with registration, guiding
them through the process, and providing post-donation refreshments.

Conclusion:

The blood donation camp was a resounding success, marked by enthusiastic participation and
collective effort. The dedication of donors, volunteers, and organizers reflects the campus
community’s commitment to humanitarian causes. The Asana Club extends heartfelt thanks to the
Red Cross, volunteers, and participants for making this initiative impactful. This event has set a strong
foundation for future programmes aimed at promoting community welfare and public health.


